
 
 
 

Freezafest Art Show 

South Gippsland’s FReeZa Committee – Made in South Gippsland are creating their first Art 

Show for young artists in South Gippsland.  

Hosted downstairs at Serafino’s on Friday 12 October, the show will be open for one night 

only. This will be an interactive event, with the option to vote for your favourite piece for the 

People’s Choice Award, there will be prizes for visual art in age groups and each category.  

The exhibition will include; photography and visual art (painting, drawing, cartoon, computer 

generated) with staged performances of written pieces (poetry, songs, short plays and music). 

Entries are now open to young artists in South Gippsland aged 12 – 25 and will be accepted 

until 28 September.  

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Community Strengthening Officer Sophie Dixon is 

encouraging emerging artists to get involved.  

“There is plenty of time for young artists to submit a new masterpiece, or continue to practice 

and work on a performance piece. 

“We hope to see plenty of entries and showcase the phenomenal talent that South Gippsland 

has to offer” said Ms Dixon.  

For further information please visit: sophiedixon2.wixsite.com/theartshow or search The Art 

Show – Freezafest on Facebook. If you have any further questions please contact Sophie 

Dixon on 5662 9200. 
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